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THIS WEEK @ DPC
SUNDAY, 

AUGUST 28
ESL, 8:30am,Youth Room

Worship Service, 10:15am, Sanctuary

THURSDAY,
SEPTEMBER 1

Bible Quizzing Kick-Off, 6:30pm
Youth Room

FRIDAY,
SEPTEMBER 2

Arabic Church Service, 7pm
Chapel

SATURDAY, 
SEPTEMBER 3

Saturday Morning Prayer, 8:30am
Fireside Room

SUNDAY,
SEPTEMBER 4

ESL, 8:30am,Youth Room
Worship Service, 10:15am, Sanctuary

MONDAY,
SEPTEMBER 5

Church building & office closed.
Happy Labour Day Long Weekend!



We are so happy that you’ve joined us this weekend! If there’s anything we can do to 
help you feel more at home with us, please let us know by filling out a connection card 

and dropping it in the offering bag or at the welcome desk.

WELCOME TO DPC

DEER PARK CHURCH BIBLE QUIZZING: 
FALL KICK-OFF & INFO NIGHT
Thursday, September 1, 6:30pm 

DPC Youth Wing
Quizzing is a fun way for youth in grades 
6-12 to hide God's Word in their hearts 

and make friends from across the 
province. Want more information? Contact Brenda 

Hankins (bohankins@xplornet.ca) and plan to come out 
with your family to our Fall Kick-off and Info Night on 

September 1 in the Youth Wing (use West Door). We'll be 
doing fun quizzing demos and games and you can make 
your own sundaes! (Please RSVP to Brenda Hankins if 

you plan to attend.)

Thank you very much to everyone that helped to make 
our bottle drive the other weekend a great success! 
Our year of memorizing the book of Acts is off to a 

great start thanks to you all!
-Brenda Hankins

WE'RE PLANNING OUR NEXT SERVICE FOR SEPTEMBER 11

We are planning our next baptism service for 
September 11! Contact Pastor Andrew if you are 

interested in getting baptized or have any questions: 
andrew@deerparkchurch.ca

FAMILY NEWS

Rod Rysavy passed away on Saturday, August 13. Please 
continue to pray for Julaine, Joel, Denae and the rest of 

the family during this time. A service for Rod is being held 
on Friday, September 2 at 1pm at CrossRoads Church. 

A link to the livestream for the service will be made 
available this week.

Our condolences and prayers go out to the family of Mary 
Wenger who passed away last week. A memorial service 
is being held on Monday, August 29 at 11am at Deer Park 

Church.

Thanks to everyone at Deer Park Church for their 
kindness shown to me and my family with the passing of 

our precious Julie. For all of the phone calls, texts, 
visits and advice for Julie’s service, and the service itself, 
thanks to everyone that helped out. Also to the ladies that 
provided the lunch following the service, I feel so blessed 

to be part of this congregation. Thank you again,
-Jean Flanders & family


